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Resurfacing and Reconstruction
Newaygo County

City of Grant reconstruction: June - August 2018
Grant to Newaygo resurfacing: May - June 2018

What Is Being Done?

The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) will
invest $2.6 million to resurface M-37 from the south city limit
of Grant north to the southern junction of M-82 in the city of
Newaygo. This project also includes reconstructing M-37 with
new storm water drainage from Lee Street to State Street in
the city of Grant.

For More Information

Call the MDOT Muskegon
Transportation Service Center at: 231-777-3451.

For updates, go to
www.michigan.gov/drive or
www.twitter.com/MDOT_West.

How Will Traffic Be Affected?

During reconstruction and storm drainage work (green),
northbound M-37 will be detoured (orange) east on 128th
Street, north on Willow Avenue and then west on 120th Street/
State Street. Truck traffic (blue) will take 128th Street to Willow
Avenue to 112th Street. The detour will be in place continuously
from approximately June until August. One lane of southbound
M-37 traffic will remain open throughout the project.

During resurfacing work (red), both directions of traffic will be
maintained on one lane via flag control on weekdays in May
and June.

Public information meeting: 4-5:30 p.m. Tuesday, May 22,
at the Grant Community Center, 105 S. Front St., in Grant.
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